ITT for the refurbishment of 0B74 Teaching Room & 0B94 into an Anglian Water Workshop
Update for interested parties, 25.03.2020

Given the current Coronavirus Outbreak and associated restrictions, the following changes have been made to the ITT:

Part A - Instructions to Tenderers

Viewings: Site visits during the Coronavirus Restrictions will not be possible and will take place upon our return.  These visits will be able to take place up to 2 days before the tender submission deadline.

Part B - The Process and Timetable

The tender return date will be determined upon the TEC Partnership returning to operating normally. Although this will be subject to confirmation, the tender return date is expected to be 2 weeks from the date the Government relaxes the current restrictions and there is a return to normal working practices. A revised timetable will be published to the tender notification on Contracts Finder.
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Below are the key dates for the tender exercise and subsequent appointments:

	Tender issued
	16th March 2020

	Site visits
	Tbd upon relaxation of Coronavirus Restrictions

	Date for final questions to be asked by
	Tbd upon relaxation of Coronavirus Restrictions

	Tenders to be returned
	Tbd upon relaxation of Coronavirus Restrictions

	Appointment of Contractor
	Tbd upon relaxation of Coronavirus Restrictions

	Commencement of contract
	Tbd upon relaxation of Coronavirus Restrictions



Part C – Selection Procedure

Duration

The tenderer shall be prepared to commence the service on a date to be determined once the current Coronavirus Restrictions have been relaxed, with 4th May 2020 being the commencement date referred to in the contract conditions of the contract documentation our current target date if possible.

The duration of the contract will initially be for a period of 6 weeks. 
 





